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THANKSGIVING BREAK 
November 25th thru November 30th   

 

There will be NO LESSONS taught from Monday, 

November 25th through Saturday, November 30th. 

Have a great holiday.  Regular lessons resume on 

Monday, December 2nd..  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

IMTA PIANO FESTIVAL 
Saturday, December 7th 

 

Our annual IMTA Piano Festival held at West 

Music, Marion will be on Saturday, December 7th.  

Students work with one of our IMTA certified master 

teachers on two memorized pieces.  Saturday teaching 

schedules will be interrupted.  Allison will make 

special arrangements with her Saturday students. 
 

 

 
HOLIDAY SHOWCASE 

New Bo Market 

Sunday, December 15th 

12:45 pm – 3:00 pm 
 

Our Holiday Showcase performances will be held 

on Sunday, December 15th at the New Bo Market, 

located at 1100 3rd St. SE, downtown Cedar Rapids. 

This is an opportunity for our students to share their 

holiday music with the shoppers. 

HOLIDAY SHOWCASE 

SCHEDULE 
 

Allison will have a sign up sheet in her studio for 

the Holiday Showcase on Sunday, December 15th. 

Students will play in 3 minute intervals. If you don’t 

sign up for a specific time, Allison will assign you a 

time.  The final schedule will be listed in the 

December News Notes. 
 

WINTER BREAK 

December 23rd thru January 4th 

 

     There will be NO LESSONS taught from 

Monday December 23rd through Saturday, January 

4th. Lessons will resume on Monday, January 6, 2020. 

  
 

IMTA RECOGNITION 

RECITAL 
Sunday, January 12th 

2:30 pm,  

West Music Co. 
 

   Students that will participate in the District 

Auditions on Saturday, January 18th will perform 

their pieces for family and friends at a recognition 

recital on Sunday, January 12th at 2:30 pm.  Everyone 

is welcome to attend this event. 
 

IMTA District Auditions 

Saturday, January 18th  

Coe College, Marquis Hall 
 

 Our Nancy Cree Keyboard Learning Centers 

will have some students performing at our IMTA 

District Auditions on Saturday, January 18th. This 

year the auditions are being held at Coe College. It 

will be in the Marquis Hall, it’s the same building that 

we hold our Two Grand Recital in during May.  
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